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Mr. Carl W. Dabelstine
33300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstine:

I wish to thank you for your nice letter of Oct. 9. I am sorry
that it has taken me so long to answ you but we have been very busy
makinging some engineering changes and I just haven't had time to
catch up on my correspondance. I very much appreciate the map you
so thoughtfully enclosed with your letter. We made several copies of
it for our manager and sales department and they found it very
informative as to who we are competing with on this frequency. It
is very plain that you are not in a very favorable direction from us
so to receive us at all is quite unusual. A few years ago, we received
several receiption reports from New Zealand and I am enclosing a copy
of one of the reports. When you examine our coverage pattern, it is
not too hard to see that under very favorable conditions they would be
able to hear us OK. We only run 1KW at night but due to the shape of

our pattern we are actually putting out approximately 20KW ERP in the
center of our major lobe. I have been in Birmingham Ala. right at
changeover at sundown and was able to hear our station quite easiely.

I am also enclosing a couple of our music sheets so that you can
have something more than just a letter from me. Incidently, the pictures
of our jocks are some of my work. I play with photography some as a
second hobby. Thanks again for your nice letter and I wish you the
best of success in your DXing.

Sincerely yours
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Wayne Robinson
C.E.



